
 

 

Absentee 

Ballot 

Available 

On Page 3 
If you are unable to 

attend the election 

we have provided 

an absentee ballot. 

Cast your vote, 

sign and return the 

ballot no later than 

4:00 pm on  

February 26th. 

 

You may drop off 

the ballot at our 

office, email, fax 

or mail it in.  
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TIME TO PAY YOUR DUESTIME TO PAY YOUR DUESTIME TO PAY YOUR DUES   
2021 Annual Dues $40.00 

 
Payable Before End of February, 2021 

 

Member Name:____________________________ 
 

Date Paid:_____________________ 
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Horse Tails 

Bios of the Candidates 
 

 
 

President: Jim Scott 
Hi, my name is Jim Scott and I am running for President of FTFM.  I have been president for many years 
and it has been a real pleasure.  I am running again to give back to the industry I love so much.  If I am 
reelected, I look forward to serving you again.    

 
Vice President: Bill Rainbow  
I have been a member of the Florida Thoroughbred Farm Managers’ since September 1978, over 
forty years.  I have held most of the positions on the Board.  The Board has an important role in helping  
people in our industry that are in need, in addition we offer scholarships to our younger  
generation.  It has been a privilege to serve on the Board, and I hope to receive your vote once again. 

 
Director: Ken Breitenbecker 
Hi, my name is Ken Breitenbecker and I am running for reelection.  I have been a member of this  
organization for over 40 years.  I have served is several different capacities and would like to continue to 
serve as director for another 2 years with your vote.  This current board has been a pleasure to serve with 
and we have accomplished many good things for individuals and the community.  With your vote, I would 
like to continue to serve this great organization again. 

 
Director: Carol Moore Demme 
The Florida thoroughbred industry has been good to me both in my professional career, in a supportive 
business, and also as a small breeder.  I wanted to join the board because I believe in the  
necessary work we do to help the people in need who work in the equine industry.  If I am reelected I look 
forward to continuing to serve our community.   
 
 

An absentee ballot is available on page 3.  Ballot must be in our office no later than 
4:00 pm on Friday, February 26th. 
 



 

 

BALLOT   
The Florida Thoroughbred Farm Manager’s 

February 26, 2021 Election  
(Absentee Ballots must be returned no later than 4:00 pm, January 26nd )                                        

The Florida Thoroughbred Farm Managers’, Inc. 
85 SW 52nd Ave., Unit 500 

Ocala, FL 34474 
(352) 401-3535   FAX (352) 401-3533 

Email: ftfm@atlantic.net 

Write in Nominations: 
The person you are nominating must be willing to accept the appointment. 

________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Members (printed name)________________________________ 
 
Members (signature)___________________________________ 

Please cast your vote for President, Vice President and  two (2 ) Directors 
 

 
President: Jim Scott 
 
Vice President: Bill Rainbow  
 
Director: Ken Breitenbecker 
 
Director: Carol Moore Demme 
 
 
 
Member’s (printed name)________________________________ 
 
Member’s (signature)_____________________________ 
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Horse Tails 

The Florida Thoroughbred Farm Managers’, Inc. 

85 SW 52nd Ave., Unit 500 
Ocala, FL 34474 
ftfm@atlantic.net 
www.flfarmmanagers.com 

Farm Manager News 
Copies of the NEW 2021 Farm Manager’s Farm Directory are  
available for pickup at our office. Just ring the bell and I will 
get you one. 
 

Our 8th Annual Charity Golf Scramble takes place Saturday, 
March 13, 2021 at Candler Hills Golf Club.  Sign-up sheet on 
page 4. 
 

Tentatively, the Florida Thoroughbred Farm Managers’ 
Online Items and Services Auction will take place the later  
part of April.  
 

Member Benefits: 10% discount on orders over $25.00 at  
Roma Italian Restaurant, Seminole - 10% discount on  
everything, excluding hay, feed, vaccines and wormers and              
Sparr Building and Farm Supply - 10% off all in store equine         
products, excluding hay, feed, shavings, fencing and sale 
items.   
 

Please don’t forget February is the month to pay your 
annual dues (form on page 1). 

Florida Thoroughbred 

Farm Managers’, Inc. 

Board of Directors 
   

 

Chairman of the Board: Bobby Jones  

President: Jim Scott 

Vice President: Bill Rainbow 

Treasurer: George G. Isaacs 

Secretary: Judy Little 
 

Directors: 

Bill Bazzell 

Lynne Boutte 

Ken Breitenbecker  

Carol Moore Demme 
 

Executive Director  

& Editor of “Horse Tails”   

Debbe Wojack 


